Notice of Meeting: General Business Meeting

Wednesday, April 3rd, 1974. Central Junior High School, Room 104. 8:00 p.m.

## WE WANT YOU TO GET INVOLVED!!!

In the past when our membership was small the Society worked well with the executive making most of the decisions and guiding projects. But now there are more than 160 of you out there and your exhausted executive needs your help!! Just a few of the things you might be able to help with are:

BUS TOURS - We need guides to take groups around on tours. Members involved in these projects now will

WALKING TOURS - train you and provide you with all necessary information if you would like to take part from time to time.

LECTURES - We are in constant demand for lectures to groups large and small. We can provide slides and blurb.

RESEARCH-Should we apply for A Canada Council grant for research?

PUBLICITY INVENTORY INSPIRATION

We will be holding business meetings on the first Wednesday of April, May and June. Please come with your suggestions and ideas.

This year HERITAGE CANADA has launched an incentives program to generate interest in heritage preservation and restoration. There are three distinct parts to this program:

- I HERITAGE CANADA is looking for properties to buy and restore economically to demonstrate new uses to which these buildings can be put. What buildings do we have that meet their criteria?
- II An achievement award will be made to an individual or group who have involved the community in a preservation project. Should the HALLMARK

SOCIETY alter its constitution to hold property so that it can take an active part in preservation?

III - A travel GRANT will be made to an individual who has raised community awareness of heritage values. Nominations?

We have already applied for an HONOUR AWARD for Carl Rudolph's

restoration of Higgins Hall on Fort Street. Who else deserves recognition for their preservation efforts?

The HALLMARK SOCIETY welcomes ideas and suggestions in each category. Come and bring your friends.